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Llannon Community Council

Procedure for Community Councillor’s in response to enquiries from Members of the Public

The interaction between Councillors and Members of the Public is crucial to the successful achievement of Council’s aims and objectives.  It is also necessary to ensure accurate information is provided, if requested.  

If approached by a member of the public regarding Community Council matters, whether in person, by telephone, by post, social media or email, councillors must be aware of and follow the appropriate procedure. 

1. A formal enquiry regarding Community Council matters by any means, telephone, post, social media, email or in person should be referred to the Clerk within 24 hours.

2. In some circumstances, the Councillor may be able to respond to the enquiry. If a formal response is still required then within 24 hours of contact, the Councillor should email the Clerk with the following information:

· The date, time and location where contact took place
· The name of the member of the public
· Contact details. (Confidentiality is assured).
· The nature of the request or query
· The response provided by the Councillor
· Any other information the Councillor feels may be relevant



Councillors must adhere to the Code of Conduct in relation to Members of the Public, at all times.
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